February 12,2010 ,AmES A. BOHL JR.

Alderman, 5th District
President Brian G, Dunn
GO Airport Connection Milwaukee
5140 South 3™ Street
Milwankee, WI 53207

RE: Shuttle Services in Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Dunn:

Thank you for your response regarding your company’s shuttle services in
Milwaukee. Iappreciate your stated position that Go Airport Connection is in
compliance with relevant city ordinances pertaining to the shuttle service. Upon
receiving your letter, I attempted to reach you for clarification on your
company’s service routes. [ was forwarded to a Mike Schneider, who I
understand is Vice President and General Manager of your company. In my
conversation with Mr. Schneider, I was informed that Go Airport Connection
not only provides shuttle service to and from General Mitcheil International
Airport, but also does so from the Milwaukee Intermodal Station.

According to section 100-50-2b of the city ordinance, vehicles exempt from the
regulations include “shuttle vehicles authorized by Milwaukee County to
provide in-county shuttle service for General Mitchell International Airport
under s. 4.05(4), Milwaukee County code." Based upon Mr. Schneider’s
description of your company’s service to/from the Milwaukee Intermodal
Station, it would appear to me that your company is in violation of city code. I
am again asking that you please review your business services in light of this
matter, and take all steps necessary to comply with the city ordinance related to
this issue.

Thank you, and if you have any questlons regarding this matter please contact
me at 286-3870.

Sincerely,
S A%

Jim Bohl, Alderman
- 5" District
- Chair, Taxicab Review Board

i CC: Attorney John Finerty

Sergeant Paul MacGillis, MPD L.LU.
Chief Edward Flynn

Rebecea Grill
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